
08 July 2024

Class 2

This week in Class 2, we finished our topic of time in Maths. Following this, we started our new

topic on statistics, where we have been learning about making tally charts and interpreting data

in tables.

In English, we have started our non-chronological report based on The Gambia, relating to our

English text "Amazing Grace" and our Geography text "Grace and Family." Before beginning

their writing, the children researched The Gambia on the internet to gain a better

understanding of the country and to discover some interesting facts about it.


